
 
 

6601 Campstool Road 

Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002-0110 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Wyoming Alcohol Retailers   
 

FROM: Jason Allen, Compliance Manager; Wyoming Liquor Division   
 

SUBJECT: Keg Tags  
 

DATE:  November 11, 2021  
 
 

As of July 1, 2021, Keg Tags are no longer required by Wyoming State law. 

 

This requirement was removed from state law with the passage of HB0013 (House Enrolled Act No.17) by the 

Wyoming Legislature during the 2021 legislative session. 

 

The Wyoming Liquor Division will no longer supply Keg Tags or any associated materials related to the Keg 

Tag program. 

 

Please discontinue use of any Keg Tags or Keg Tag labels you may still have. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact our office. 

 
Jason Allen Kelly Hunt Scott Humble 

Compliance Manager Compliance Agent Compliance Agent 

Phone: (307) 777-7233 Phone: (307) 777-6449 Phone: (307) 777-7233 

Email: jason.allen@wyo.gov Email: kelly.hunt@wyo.gov Email: scott.humble@wyo.gov 

Fax: (307) 777-6255 Fax: (307) 777-6255 Fax: (307) 777-6255 

 
 

mailto:jason.allen@wyo.gov
mailto:kelly.hunt@wyo.gov
mailto:scott.humble@wyo.gov

